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The purpose of this research is to develop and implement a mechanism that utilize community primary care physicians to provide house calls to patients
needing long-term care services. In the first year, a pilot program will be tested. The pilot program will be established by all parties involved, i.e. the center for
long-term care management, the discharge planning program, and the physician group practices. In the second year, the services will continue and the program

is expected to include more elderly. An evaluation will also be carried out in the second year.



